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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Parents and Friends of the College 
 
With seven Paralympic Games appearances, Trischa Zorn-Hudson is the most decorated Paralympic athlete 
of all time with 55 medals (41 gold, 9 silver, 5 bronze). At the Seoul 1988 Paralympic Games, Zorn-Hudson 
pulled off an incredible feat, winning 10 gold medals in 10 events and set 10 world records. 
 
We are often touched by the inspirational stories of human resilience and triumphs despite adversity.  We 
can learn from the heroes who do extraordinary things in the face of difficulty. Upon reflection we agree 
that it is our core passions that keep us going. 
 
Every now and then we have to stop to consider why we here and what inspires us. When I look out of my 
office window, I see the construction of the new building. It reminds me to re-visit my core passion and 
define my values. A handful of courageous people bought into the vision to build a college on a sandy strip 
on the outskirts of Two Rocks. Through sheer faith, determination and tenacious effort an idea took shape 
and we have watched this dream expand into a vibrant college community. The permanent building     
structure has since become a monument for many triumphs. 
 
You are part of this unfolding story. I want to encourage you to see beyond what is feasible and dare to 
dream! We are busy with transformative work in our homes and in our class rooms. Preparing for success  
is vital and ongoing, but it is worthwhile to remind ourselves that it is a long-term process. 
 
So, our ABBC journey continues. Changes are inevitable. Some changes are easy, other changes are very 
difficult and heart-breaking at times. We thank all the staff who have invested their talents, skills and     
passion in our college and community over the years.  We are excited to welcome Charlynne Reyneke ,  
Sian Bloor, Michelle Morris, Marilize Basson, Jennifer Pretorius and Luke Palmateer to our staff. I pray that 
you will enjoy a prosperous career with the College. We bid Mr. Paul Menlove a warm farewell and thank 
him for the effort he has made with our Golf Club over the part year. 
 
At the end of a busy Term 3, we can celebrate our current  
accomplishments. I take this time to thank you for your support 
with all the activities and events.  We have successfully completed 
another leg of the race and continue to press on. 
 
I pray our staff and students will keep safe during the holiday and 
return well rested. 
 
“For the LORD is good; his steadfast love endures forever, and his 
faithfulness to all generation.” Psalm 100:5 (ESV) 
 
 
Lisa Potgieter  
College Principal 
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Breakwater Drive 

Two Rocks WA 6037 

T: 9544 3000 

F: 9544 3099 
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Facebook: www.facebook.com/

atlantisbeachbc  

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2021 

Term 1 1 February—1 April 

Term 2 20 April—2 July 

Term 3 20 July—24 September 

Term 4 12 October—10 December 
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2021 OPEN DAY AND FETE 2021 OPEN DAY AND FETE 
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE 
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WILD &  
WONDERFUL 
WILD &  
WONDERFUL 



BRIGHT &  
BEAUTIFUL 
BRIGHT &  
BEAUTIFUL 



 Amanzi Day Spa&Beauty Salon - Charmaine van den Heever 
 Ace of Waves – Charmaine van den Heever 
 Neptune’s Café  
 Family Pass—Gravity Discovery Centre  
 Pony Rides – RDA Capricorn – Tilly Clements 
 Two Rocks Volunteer Bush Fire Brigade 
 Coastal Automotive Repairs Voucher – Zoiphia Williamson 
 Welcome Door Sign – Selina Wilson 
 Mixer Tap & Installation—Shore Plumbing & Gas  
 Pope Gardening Pack—Anderson family 
 Spinal Flow vouchers - Than-Lan Fiat 
 Cash donation of $300—Otway family 
 Bunnings voucher—Graco family 

WE THANK OUR  
AMAZING SPONSORS 
WE THANK OUR  
AMAZING SPONSORS 



West Oz Wildlife incursion  

Our Kindy kids become Wildlife Warriors 

kindy 



In Math, the Year 1 students had lots of fun experimenting with capacity and volume.   
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To MEASURE is to KNOW 



The Year 1/2W students  
played singing and music games 

in class this term. 

These drumsticks and tapping sticks were designed 
by Year 5/6 students and put on sale at the Fete. 
They were an absolute hit! 

This is the way 
our heart beats 

Creative expression is music to our ears 

Y1/2W 



In Science the year 1 and 2 students have been learning about lifecycles. To support this learning, we have 
had a special delivery of 'living eggs' which we have watched pip, hatch, and grow into chicks.  We have 
been able to see a special part of a chicken's lifecycle firsthand and compare this to other animals who 
hatch out of eggs, like frogs and snakes. We have recorded the changes we have noticed as they grow, but 
the biggest change in our class, has been our love for our little chicks.  

Super Effort!  
Congratulations to our 
merit award winners,  
Peyton and Joseph from 
Year 1/2F, who have been 
showing extra effort in 
their learning. 

Y1/2F cracks on! 

CHIC HATCHING INCURSION 

Y1/2F Merit awards 



DISCOVERING OUR WORLD 
YEAR 3,4&5 



“What a wonderful world” 





Y5/6H 

Staying active 

and going with 

the flow... 
The Year 5/6 students designed and 
created volcanoes out of cardboard 
and paper mâché. Students  
worked in groups to chose and  
research a type volcano -  
composite, shield and cinder  
cone. During the Science Fair,  
students enjoyed making their  
volcanoes erupt.    



Congratulations! 

the learning never stops! 

We are proud of the Merit Award winners in Year4/5! 

Awards 
for A

chieve
rs 

Mrs. P presented Marlee with her Participation 
certificate for representing the College in the 
WA Equestrian State Inter schools competition. 

Taking a recess but... 



Our students participated in the Frank Drysdale Secondary Interschool Numero Challenge, which was 
held on Tuesday, the 3rd of August. These 4 students were excellent ambassadors of our school, playing 
Numero and completing different challenges. We are excited to compete again next year. 

OUR STUDENTS ARE 

NUMERO UNO! 
OUR STUDENTS ARE 

NUMERO UNO! 





Every day is the beginning of your career. 
- Pat McGrath 

SECONDARY COLLEGE 

EXCURSION 



FACTION POINTS 

STANDING 

Carrick 266 

Artek 254 

Tarin 237 

Petra 230 

Faction Carnival Fun Faction Carnival Fun 
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The Year 10s had a ball! 

On Friday, 10 September the Year 10 
students celebrated their final year 

at ABBC with a Ball, held at the  
Mindarie Marina. 

It was an evening to remember! 
Thank you to everyone who made 

this a memorable event. 



Father’s  2021 Day 

Thanks to our P&F 



Meet  the  raffle winners 



Any man can become a father, but  
it takes someone special to be a dad  



Page designed and supplied by the P&F Committee 



Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

October 11  October 12  October 13  October 14  October 15  

1 Term 4 Begins 

Staff First Day 

Students First Day 

2 October 18  October 19  October 20  October 21  October 22  

Mental Health Week 

PHOTO DAY Kindy, PP, 

Yr. 1/2

P&F Meeting – 5-6pm 

Mental Health Week 

Primary Library Visits  

Mental Health Week 

AFG Interschool 

Numero Challenge

Mental Health Week 

PHOTO DAY Yr.3-10

Mental Health Week 

Y7 Immunisation  

3 October 25  October 26  October 27  October 28  October 29  

Olympics Carnival -

Primary 

Olympics Carnival -

Secondary 

DAY FOR DANIEL 

campaign (Red T-Shirt) 

Primary Inter-school 
athletics competition 

4 November 1  November 2   November 3  November 4  November 5  

PAT Testing Prim/Sec PAT Testing Prim/Sec

Primary Library Visits  

Secondary Baseball  
Competition, Baseball 

Park 

PAT Testing Prim/Sec

5 November 8  November 9  November 10  November 11  November 12  

Scholastic Book Week Scholastic Book Week Scholastic Book Week

Primary Baseball 

Competition,  
Baseball Park  

Scholastic Book Week BOOKWEEK DRESS UP 

6 November 15  November 16  November 17  November 18  November 19  

P&F Meeting – 5-6pm 
Primary Library Visits  P&F WINTER 

WONDERLAND DISCO

7 November 22  November 23  November 24  November 25  November 26  

Kindy, PP, Y1&2 

Olympics  

Athletics Carnival

8 November 29  November 30  December 1  December 2  December 3  

Primary Library Visits –

All books returned  

ABBC Golf 
Championships  

Sun City Country Club  

Year 6 

Graduation/Awards

9 December 6  December 7  December 8  December 9  December 10  

Secondary Exam  Secondary Exam  

P&F Sausage Sizzle

P&F Colour 

Run/Bouncy Castle

Students Last Day

Primary Nativity & 

Awards (AM)
Sec. Graduation and 

Award ceremony (PM)

10 December 13 December 14 December 15 December 16 December 17

Staff Last Day 

Staff Christmas Lunch 

TERM 4  
CALENDAR 



Hurry! Join the newest PREMIERSHIP WINNING 

CLUB in the northern corridor. 
Vacancies are closing fast for our  

ALKIMOS TITANS Junior Baseball players.  
 

We are currently located at Kingsbridge Park, Butler  
but moving next season to our home field at  

Halesworth Park, Butler. 
  

Come have some fun in this sun this summer  
and get the kids active!  

Our club also has tee-ball for ages 5+ 

  
For more info www.alkimosballclub.com.au 

http://www.alkimosballclub.com.au/





